
Chance for incoming chairs to find out what 
the society forum is about, opportunities to ask 

any questions about the forum and 
suggest ideas.

For both incoming and current chairs, there 
will be fun activities such as icebreaker and 

many more, since it is the last forum.

We hope to see you all there!


